

Kingham Primary School Always learning to be our best

Bulletin

01 October 2021

Nursery to Year 1 Reading and Phonics Parent Workshop

The Early Years Team would like to invite all parents from Nursery – Year 1 to attend a Phonics and Reading Workshop on Tuesday 5th October at 8.50am in the school hall.

The workshop will explore the foundations of the phonics journey from Nursery and beyond, exploring early reading and writing and ways in which parents can support their children at home.

There will be a chance to learn about how teachers present phonics to the children as well as top tips, activities, and chances to ask questions to deepen parental understanding of this important phase in their children's education.



We look forward to welcoming you all,

Miss Jenkinson, Mrs Clarke and Mrs Warburton.

Chipping Norton Partnership - Family Focus

Chipping Norton School are offering exciting Family Learning Workshops to parents and children from <u>Years 4, 5 and 6.</u> The workshops provide opportunities for shared adult and child learning experiences which are an excellent way to boost family well-being.

The workshops are as follows:

Mon 11 Oct 6pm Heroes and Villains Dance Workshop

Tues 12 Oct 6pm Build a Trebuchet Workshop
Weds 13 Oct 6pm No Fear Shakespeare Workshop
Thurs 14 Oct 6pm Family First Aid Workshop

Further details and how to book can be found on this link.

Parent Survey

We really want to know your views about Kingham Primary and what we can do to improve. We warmly invite you to take part in this year's 5-minute Parent Survey by following this link: Parent Survey 2021.

Value of the Month: Unity

Unity is: togetherness, collective strength and harmony sticking together, even when things are

U9s and U11s Football Tournament

The weather was fine, the pitches in perfect condition and the teams were in Kingham colours and ready to take on the opposition as this year's competitive competitions began. The teams played with courage, perseverance and heart, working hard together to the final whistle in every match.



For the U9 girls the results didn't go quite the way they hoped, but their heads didn't once drop and they should be proud of themselves and their efforts.

For the U11s a wonderful 2nd place for the boys and 3rd place for the girls reflected an afternoon full of determination, spectacular saves and plenty of running!



All teams did the school proud!

Miss Jenkinson

contact@kingham.oxon.sch.uk

Diary dates	
Fri 1 Oct	KPSA Quiz Night – Village Hall
Tues 5 Oct	Nursery to Y1 Phonics and Reading Parent
	Workshop 8:50am
Weds 13 Oct	Y6 trip to Hampton Court
Weds 13 Oct	Open Morning for Prospective Reception
	Parents
Fri 15 Oct	Y4 trip to Chedworth Roman Villa
Mon 18 Oct	Y2 at Warwick Castle
Thurs 21 Oct	Open Morning for Prospective Reception
	Parents
Fri 22 Oct	KS2 House Football (am)
Fri 22 Oct	Last Day of Half Term
Mon 1 Nov	INSET Day – School Closed
Tues 2 Nov	First Day Back
Tues 2 Nov	Year 3 trip to The Rollright Stones



